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Message from the General Manager 

I am proud to be working for our members and our Board of Trustees. With our 

current economy and prices increasing everywhere, Cable Co-op has decided to 

offer some relief to its members. For the first time in Cable Co-op history, we have 

decided to not increase prices this year for either television or internet. This is a 

historic first for Cable Co-op and it is what I believe being a member-owned co-

operative is all about: you, our members. 

Cable Co-op: Doing the Right Thing at the Right Time!! 

 
 

 

In case you missed it Cable Co-op increased upload speeds for all members in July.  

In August we have increased Level 5 Internet to 1 Gbps. 

Upgrade your current internet to the next level and get a $15 credit. 

 

 

Cable Co-op has had fiber optics in use since 2003, but we are now researching 

Fiber to the Home (FttH) technology to get fiber optics to all our members. We 

plan on deploying a test area this year, 2022. More information will be available via 

our website and social media in the coming months. 

Cable Co-op 
Your Community, Your Cable Company! 
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